Ufficcju għar-Regolament tal-Bini

Building Regulation Office

Third Party Documentation

Dear Architects.

As from Thursday 9th March 2017 all Third Party Documentation as requested by LN 72/2013 is to be kindly submitted to the Building Regulation Office in digitised format and sent via the following e-mail address: commencement.bro@gov.mt Please use the Permit Number in the

e-mail subject to simplify our internal processes.

All queries or additional material should always be addressed to the same e-mail address.

ONLY the original bank guarantee should reach this Office in paper format. NO processing of third party documents shall be processed until the said guarantee is deposited accordingly.

Any direct communication for queries with the Building Regulation Office shall be done through telephone no. 22927720.

This Office encourages the full use of our websites to get as much information as possible prior to direct communication.

Website: www.bro.gov.mt

Thanks in advance for your co-operation and attention.

Best Regards.

Head

Building Regulation Office